Chevron is providing offset operators a copy of this
application by certified mail as their notification. Letters
requesting "Waiver To Objection" have also been furnished
each offset operator. If further information is required,
please contact Mr. A. W. Bohling at (505) 393-4121.

Yours very truly,

7.0 Cedlee

R. C ANDERSON

AWB/awb
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cc: NMOCD - Hobbs



